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Nuclear power is the cleanest and most effective form of energy there is next to the 

sun. There's absolutely no valid reason to hold up building permits until a site for 

radioactive waste is approved. Our state needs nuclear power in order to meet the 

growing needs of consumers and for the electrification for EVs. We also need to drive 

down the wholesale cost of electricity to help reduce inflation.  


